ADVANCE \y108

24 March 2009
The Honorable Steve L. Driehaus

U.S. House of Representatives

408 Canon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3012

Dear Representative Driehaus:
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports “The Veterans Mental Health Accessibility Act” (H.R. 1544) that would extend the time during which veterans are able to apply for Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) health care benefits for service-connected mental illnesses. The bill extends the current five year “window” that allows OEF/OIF veterans to obtain physical and mental health care and be expanded to include veterans who have served in combat in previous military operations.

FRA stands ready to assist you in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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